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17® January 2024
Dear Parents/Carers

On Tuesday 27" February 2024, Year 1 and Year 2 will be travelling to Ferry Meadows to spend
the day enjoying a range of ‘Finding the Way’ themed activities. We will travel to Ferry Meadows by
coach and we will leave at approximately 9.00-9.15am and return in time for the end of the school

day.

The trip is a geography based activity which will allow the children to explore field work techniques
and to develop an early understanding of maps and their uses.

The cost of this trip per pupil will be £15.20, which includes return coach travel to Ferry Meadows.
Please pay via School Gateway by Friday 9 February. If we do not receive enough voluntary
contributions, then we will have to cancel this experience.

Children should come to school suitably dressed with wellies, a waterproof coat and warm clothes as
most of the activities will be based outside. The children will also need a packed lunch preferably in
a disposable bag so that this can be thrown away after eating lunch. Children will also need their
water bottle and a ‘rucksack’ style bag which will be the most suitable way for carrying lunch and
any spare/warm clothing,

We are looking for 4 parent helpers to accompany us on this trip. If you are able to give up your time,
then please contact Mrs Darby in the school office. If there are more volunteers than places, we will
draw names from a hat.

Thank you in advance for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
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